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General John Stricker Middle School closing early 
 
Towson, MD - Due to a power outage, General John Stricker Middle School, located at 7855 Trappe 

Road, Baltimore, MD 21222, will be closing at 12 p.m. on Monday, June 7, 2021.  All afternoon and 

evening activities at General John Stricker Middle School are also cancelled for June 7. 

 

# # # 
 
Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 25th largest school system, is focused on raising the bar and closing 
gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, teachers, staff, and 
students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 
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